
 
 

County Administration Building 
404 Elm Street 
Rockford, Illinois 61101 
 
 

Hope Edwards 
Director of Purchasing 

Phone:  815-319-4380 
Fax:  815-319-4381 

February 4, 2025 
 

ADDENDUM ONE 
                                              UNINTERRUPTED POWER SUPPLIES (UPS) 

 INVITATION FOR BID #25B-2383 
 

 

Bidders are required to indicate on their Proposer Signature Form that they have received and 
acknowledged Addendum One. Find below questions that were submitted, followed by the 
County responses: 
 

1. Can you provide a list of County facilities included in the upgrade? 
 

N/A The County will be doing all of the work themselves 
 

a. Can you provide the quantity of UPS’s to be removed/installed at each location? 
 

N/A Refer to above answer 
2. What is required for background checks, badging, facilities access? 

 

               N/A Refer to above answer 
 

3. Will old UPS’s be able to be removed and the new installed during regular business 
hours? 
 

N/A Refer to above answer 
 

4. Who will be responsible for coordinating the downturn for removal/replacement? 
 

i.e. Will contractor be told which facilities to do on a given day? Or will contractor be 
responsible for setting the schedule and notifying all parties? 

 

              N/A Refer to above answer 
 

5. I didn’t see a ship to listed in the documentation can you provide that? Additionally, is 
there a dock on this facility? Would any inside delivery be required? This is going to be 
a very heavy order so just want to be sure we are not missing anything.  

 
Product should be shipped to 404 Elm St. Rockford IL 61101. Our facilities department 
has a forklift and can unload the pallets and move into our garage. 



  6.       I have a question about the Eaton 5P UPS 1440VA 1100W 120V 1U Rackmount Lithium-
Ion Net Card Optional Mfg # 5P1500R-L. From what I can see, the only minor gap I have 
with what I am looking to offer has a slight difference in power capacity (1440 VA 
instead of 1500 VA), but matches the manufacture number. I don't believe this is will 
impact to typical applications but I just wanted to be sure before we proceed with 
mailing in a proposal. If precise power capacity is crucial, please let me know and we 
will work to ensure compliance. 

   
 The 1440VA would be fine. 

 
 

 
 

Any questions should be directed to the Purchasing Department, 404 Elm Street, Room 202, 
Rockford, IL 61101 or by phone 815-319-4380, or email purchasing@purchasing.wincoil.gov  

    

  
END OF ADDENDUM ONE
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